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ILLINOIS POLICE OFFICERS’ PENSION 

INVESTMENT FUND 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

TO:  MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 

FROM: RICHARD WHITE, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

RE:  SPECIAL BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING – CANCELLATION NOTICE 

DATE:  AUGUST 12, 2024 

 

The Board of Trustees tentatively scheduled a SPECIAL MEETING to be held on Friday, August 

23, 2024.  This meeting has been cancelled. 

The next regular meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Friday, September 13, 2024.  

Information about the meeting will be posted on the IPOPIF website. 

 

 

 


